
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 19 By Councillor Young for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 17 September 2020 

   

Question  A request has been submitted for widening of the pavement 

at this school (one of the largest in the city) to help ensure 

safe distancing of P1/P2 parents and easy of pedestrian 

flow/independent pupil access to school. As this situation 

continues on a daily basis with around 100 parents, please 

advise on what date a decision will be taken and if 

approved, how long it will take to implement (mindful that is 

it just about repurposing a grass verge area). 

Answer   

   

   

   

 
 


